
A locked down gun is in effect no gun. HB 4005 will create a situation where our guaranteed 
Constitutional rights to self defense will be void, giving criminals the upper hand over law abiding 
citizens. I am opposed to HB 4005 and all laws, rules, bills etc; past, present and future that infringe on 
our rights. The goal of those who push this kind pf legislation is to destroy our Constitution and control 
the people by turning us  into subjects instead of citizens.  Sincerely, Cecil A Allen Jr,  Citizen, Voter! 
 


